
EXPLORATION. INC. 
A SUBSIDIARY .OF AMAX INC. 

4704 HARLAN STREET• DENVER, COLORADO 80212 • [303] 433-6151 

July 30, 1975 

Mr. H. D. Pilkington 
Portland Office 

Dear Dean: 

Enclosed is a map of the La Grande area showing the location by 
red dots of the proposed additional thermal gradient wells 
located by Bill Dolan. I've added ~possible additional well 
marked by a red "x". Most of the wells are located on Amax' 
leases but the wells in the valley to the southeast of Uniofi 
are on land not controlled by Amax. 

As these wells were located on the map only, I will leave it 
up to you to modify their positions if necessary, and to make 
any suggestions for additional well sites that you think may be 
of value. 

The yellow and green lines show the gravity traverses that were 
run by John Deymonaz and John Towers last·week. The data from 
this survey will be sent in for reduction this week and hope­
fully the results will be available soon. 

Best regards. 

Sincerely, 

0~ 
Harry J. Olson 

HJO:d 

Encl. 


